
Throughout our sale and purchase you were a godsend, giving us a level of confidence that everything would be 

accomplished. Indeed everything was accomplished and I received nothing but compliments on your service and 

professionalism from the other parties involved in the various transactions for our properties. 

 

Tasha and I whole heartedly echo these sentiments and we have absolutely no hesitation in recommending The 

Conveyancing Practice to any of our friends and colleagues that may be looking for the services you offer. 

Similarly, I would be happy to speak with any of your potential customers to emphasise my satisfaction and give 

a personal recommendation of your services. I only hope you have not retired (as a result of your level of success 

of course) by the time we next need conveyancing services. 

 

Once again, thanks so much for your efforts and service. If there is anything I can do for you in the future, please 

contact me at any time. Tasha and I wish you and the Conveyancing Practice every continuing success. 

 

Andrew & Tasha (Wheeler Heights) 

 


